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Cross View Mirror “Bell Mounts”

1

Body Tech Tip #18-0407

About 6 years ago New York Bus Sales made the decision to provide “Bell 
Mounts” as a standard option on ALL Blue Bird Visions we delivered. This was 
due to the increased stability in mounting and the fact that we had seen some 
hood cracking with the standard mounts. 

Since that time, the Bell Mounts have proven to provide excellent and robust 
mounting that truly hold up. 

One thing that was recently brought to our attention was the fact that the 
mounts do, over time in the Northeast winters, succumb to the materials used 
on the roads to combat Mother Nature and they begin to rust. Untreated, that 
rust streaks down the hood and gives an unwanted appearance. 

Cross View Mirror “Bell Mount” Corrosion
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We have found that Rosco, who supplies the mirrors, offers a 
“Stainless Steel” mounting kit. This kit includes the actual Bell Mount 
washer and mounting carriage bolt in Stainless Steel to prevent this 
condition. 
New York Bus Sales is offering that option on your new bus purchase 
and the kits are available through our Parts Department! 

NEW BUS OPTION #BDY-156

PART # - ASY4526

THANK YOU TO MIKE SOBEL  AT WHITESBORO CENTRAL SCHOOL 
FOR POINTING THIS OUT TO US
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CROSS-VIEW MIRROR MOUNT - BBCV 
Blue Bird and Rosco have worked together to improve the design of the cross-view 
mirror mounting on the Vision product.  This change will include the bell mount as 
standard. To aid in controlling this change, new features for crossview mirrors are 
being released. The change will require that all your quotes be updated to new the 
features. 

This change will be effective with BBCV units with body set-up of March 26th, 2018 
and later.  In house orders with set-up date of March 26th and later will be updated to 
the new features.   

30484-17 MIRROR, CROSSVIEW, EYE-MAX LP – STD BBCV Rosco asymmetric 
shaped Eye-Max LP tunnel/tube mount crossview mirror system.  Mirror arms will be 
painted black steel.   

UPDATE: May 12, 2018
Recently Blue Bird released an updated Cross-View mirror mount
from Rosco on the Vision (BBCV) product, please see below.
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The Stainless Steel version of this new bracket will NOT require the

addition of any other features as it contains the Stainless Steel bell

mounts as part of the Stainless Steel bracket option. Please see

below.

Stainless Steel Bracket Option

#30484-09
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CONTACT OUR SERVICE OR PARTS DEPARTMENT WITH ANY 
QUESTIONS

SERVICE

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Daryl Wallace or Brian Lamaitis

Rochester: 800-463-3232 Dave 
Schaub
Albany: 866-867-
1100 Ben Reiling
Warranty: 800-962-5768
Morgan Jenkins
Customer Service 
Representatives

Eastern Region: 
Gary Bigness 
845-500-3707

Central Region: 
JJ Richmond 
315-559-3999

Western Region: 
Mike Panzica 
716-908-3186

PARTS

Director of Parts
Jim Hogan
jhogan@newyorkbussales.com
607-227-5794

Chittenango: 800-962-5768
Gari McQuade
gmcquade@newyorkbussales.com
Bill Cox
bcox@newyorkbussales.com
John Lewin
jlewin@newyorkbussales.com
Dave Grant
dgrant@newyorkbussales.com

Albany: 866-867-1100
Sean Conway
sconway@newyorkbussales.com
Pat Murphy
pmurphy@newyorkbussales.com

Rochester: 800-463-3232
Steve Hibbard
shibbard@newyorkbussales.com
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